
Disclaimer: The following is a non-binding translation of the original Hebrew document. It is provided by HaMoked: 
Center for the Defence of the Individual for information purposes only. The original Hebrew prevails in any case of 
discrepancy. While every effort has been made to ensure its accuracy, HaMoked is not liable for the proper and 
complete translation nor does it accept any liability for the use of, reliance on, or for any errors or misunderstandings 
that may derive from the English translation. For queries about the translation please contact site@hamoked.org.il 

 

 

 

Unclassified 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To  

Advocate Gaby Lasky 

By fax: 03-6244387  

 

 

Esteemed Colleague,  

 

Re: Demolition of the home of the assailant           Harub, ID No.           
Your letter dated 31.12.15 

Ours: 00152-17-443 dated 1.2.16 

Your letter dated 2.2.16 

 

 

1. Pursuant to your letter in reference, we hereby reply that it emerged from our inquiry that 

the arrival of the forces at the house had been done in order to explore an additional method 

of demolition other than the one specified in the framework of the response to the objection.  

 
2. Let it be clarified that the undersigned learnt about the arrival of the forces to your clients’ 

home only from your above referenced letter, and that the problematics attending the forces’ 

arrival at the house was clarified to the competent officials and they were asked that such 

cases do not recur. 

  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
(Signed) 

Sandra Beit-On Ofinkero, Major 

Head of Division Infrastructure and Seam Zone 

On behalf of the Legal Advisor 

 

 

Judea and Samaria Area 

Legal Advisor's Office 

P.O. Box 5, Beit El 90631 

Tel.: 02-9977071/711 

Fax.: 02-9977326 

Ref.: 00152-17-526 

Shvat 23 5775 

February 2 2016 
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